
 

 

 
 

14 June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y10 Students 

DROP IN EVENING - PREPARATION FOR GCSE’s  
 
You will remember from Ms Wride’s Weekly Letter that Y10’s will be starting their mock GCSE’s next 
week.  In order to give them the tools and strategies for their mocks and indeed the whole run up to 
their actual exams next summer, the College is organising a “Drop In” evening for parents on 
Thursday 16 June 2022 from 5.00pm to 6.00pm. 
 
We know and appreciate that it is a daunting time for students as well as parents and it is our belief that 
if parents are aware on how they can support their son through this pressurised time, this will in turn 
only benefit your child in the long run. 
 
During the session, you will be shown the revision resources that students can access and how you can 
get involved.  There will also be a focus on how to support your son’s mental wellbeing and 
strategies  that can be used in order to minimise stress and to remain positive  
 

In order to gage numbers, we ask whether you could email admin@kemnal-tkat.org confirming  your 
attendance. 
 

We very much look forward to seeing you at this session, as we believe that by all working together 
will  ensure that your son feels fully supported.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 

Yours faithfully  
 

 

 
Mr Matthew Godden 

ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER  


